
 
 

Member Private Trolley Policy 

 

Members in good standing may request authorization to utilize a personal “manual” or 

“motorized” trolley on the Pinewild Country Club of Pinehurst golf courses. To receive said 

authorization, the trolley must be inspected by a member of Professional Staff and adhere to the 

following: 

 

• Must be an approved the manufacturer. 

• Trolley must be visually similar to the current Club trolley which is in use. 

 

Once approved the member will be given a trolley sticker. The sticker must be placed on the 

device to display it is acceptable for use. 


